
William Ward to John Henry Eaton 

Choctaw Agency Nov. 20th 1829 
Sir 

I advised you on the 4th Inst. that I had not then been able to get an 
answer to your communication of July 31st. 

Since my last I have Reed. the inclosed letter from Col. David Folsom, I 
was not at home when it came to hand or it would have been forwarded to 
the Dept. sooner. I have no doubt but the letter alluded too is the hand write 
of Folsom but the Style is different from his usual way of writing. 

Mingo Mushulatubbee has had a great Council and from what I learn 
there will not be much difficulty with a number of Indians removing next year, 
with proper management. I have the Honor to be very Respectfully your Obdt 
Servt. 

W.Ward Agt. C N. 
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